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 Mass at St Ambrose church 

Fr Martin has invited the children to join him at Mass 
on Thursdays at 9:30am.  You are very welcome to 
join us as well. 
The following classes are going on :- 
24th February – EYFS 
10th March – Year 6 
17th March – Year 5 
24th march – Year 4 
31st March – Year 3 
 
On Wednesday 2nd March the whole school will be 
walking to church as it is Ash Wednesday.  
Please join us if you can. 
It’s is so nice to be getting some normality back! 

 School photographs 

The photographer will be in school on Wednesday 9th 
March. 
The children will have individual and family group pho-
tographs. If you have a younger child not in school 
and would like them to be included in the family group 
photos please come to the main entrance at 8:45am 
and we will get these groups done as soon as we can. 
Reception and Year 6 will also have a class  
photograph. 

After school clubs 
After school clubs start again this week – the same clubs 
with the same children. There are spaces in all the clubs if 
your child would like to join in. 
 
Monday - Football Years 5&6 
Tuesday - Street dance Years 4&5 
Wednesday - Gymnastics Years 3&4 
Thursday - Multi skills Years 2&3 
Come and speak to someone in the office if your child would 
like to join in 
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We are going to be holding our Lent Fundraising  
activities again this year. This is the only time we will ask you to 
support fundraising and we split the money raised  between 
CAFOD and local charities. The School council choose the  
local charities they would like to support. Children usually bring in 
£1.00 for each activity.  
Activities are as follows:- 
Friday 4th March – EYFS - Hotdogs 
 
Friday 11th March – Year 1& 2 – Badge making &   
                                                   biscuit icing 
 
Friday 18th March – Year 3&4 Chocolate Tombola            
                                                (donations welcome) 
Friday 25th March – Year 5 Egg hunt 
 
Friday 1st April – Year 6 Cake sale  
                                      (donations welcome) 
 
There will also be an Easter Bonnet (EYFS and Year 1&2) or  
Egg decoration (Years 3,4,5&6 ) competition for £1.00 per entry 
Further details to follow. 

            World Book Day 

This year’s World Book day is on Thursday 3rd March.  
We will be celebrating the 25th year of world book day and would 
like to invite the children to come dressed as their favourite book 
character on this day. 
There will be lots of different activities throughout the day 

to encourage a lifelong love of reading. 

Year 4 swimming 

Don’t forget that  Year 4 start their Swimming lessons this Friday. The coach 
leaves school at 9:10 am so please make sure your child is in school on time. 
Don’t forget their swimming kit and a towel! 

Lent Fundraising 


